
 
 

Hilary Murphy Travel 
John Street,  New Ross,   Co. Wexford,  Ireland 

Phone: 051 - 421629    Fax:  051 – 421179    email: hilaryntbbtb@utvinternet.com 

Our Ref HLM/DM   File Ref 050608    6th June 2008 
 
 
 
Mr. Niall O’Connor, 
Commission for Aviation Regulation, 
Alexandra House, 
Earlsfort Terrace, 
Dublin 2. 
 
 

 
Re: REVIEW OF TRAVEL TRADE LEGISLATION 

 
Dear Mr.O’Connor, 
 
I would like to submit the following suggestions regarding the Review of Travel Trade 
Legislation: 
 
1. The distinction should be made between sole trading/family licenced business and 

incorporated companies. 
 
2. Provision should be made for the orderly hand-over of business to a family member, 

in the event of the named licensee’s incapacitation or death. This should allow on-
going business to be transacted in a seamless fashion, without any complications. 

 
3. In the event of a necessary claim by a client against the bond, the invoices being 
 furnished by the travel agent should be gross invoices (i.e. including commissions 
 earned by the travel agent) 
 
3. In the event of an airline collapse, there is the question of money in the pipeline and 

money already accounted for in the IATA/BSP system.  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
__________________ 
Hilary L.Murphy 
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